

## Sept Finance Meeting

3 messages

Kathy Chacon <office@visitmendocino.com>

Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 2:14 PM

To: John Kuhry <john.kuhry@gmail.com>, Marcus Magdaleno <marcus@boonvillehotel.com>, Jitu Ishwar <jituishwar@pacific.net>, Alan Humason <alan@visitmendocino.com>, MCTC Office <office@visitmendocino.com>

Hello Finance Committee Team

I contacted the Mendocino County Treasures office and it appears that Sherry Shackmeyer is our contact there.

Julie, her assistant, is looking at her calendar and it appears Sherry will be available to come to our committee meeting on Sept 26 @ 1 pm (confirmation pending, but it looks good)

In order for Sherry to come fully prepared, it was asked if we could send over an agenda of items/questions that we would like clarification on.

If you could please assemble a list of questions and send them to me I can then forward them over to her office.

Thanks! and as always please give me a shout if you have any questions/concerns.

Have a great day!



Music on the Edge of the World

Kathy Chacon

Office Coordinator Mendocino County Tourism Commission

Direct:707, 964,9010 ext 101

Fax: 707.703.4275

office@visitmendocino.com www.visitmendocino.com 345 N. Franklin Street | Fort Bragg CA | 95437









LloyD weer win also be in attendance